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Veterans Day Remembrance and Observation Program 

Ripon - The Ripon Area School District announced the annual Veterans Day Program 

will premiere on the Ripon Area School District Facebook page on Wednesday, November 11. 

The event is coordinated and hosted by the Ripon High School FFA and has historically been 

sponsored by the local American Legion Post 43, as well as the local chapter of Veterans of 

Foreign Wars Post 5278.  

While not the usual format, the district is honored to continue this tradition and 

extends a special invitation to legion members, VFW members, veterans, and their family 

members as well as the general public to enjoy the video premiere of the Veterans Day 

Remembrance and Observation Program on November 11. Watch the district’s Facebook 

page for more details. 

Questions or comments should be directed to Bill Kinziger, RHS Associate Principal at 

kinzigerb@ripon.k12.wi.us​ or (920) 748-4616. 
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